Communication from Public

Name: adrienne crew
Date Submitted: 05/21/2021 06:24 PM
Council File No: 21-0119

Comments for Public Posting: 1 am writing to ask Councilmember O'Farrell to rescind his
amendment to the Taix landmarking nomination. The designation
should only be approved as originally recommended and
unanimously approved by the Cultural Heritage Commission. The
entire Taix structure is an important Los Angeles landmark and
should be protected from demolition.



Communication from Public

Name: Julian Davies
Date Submitted: 05/22/2021 11:26 AM
Council File No: 21-0119

Comments for Public Posting: Councilmember O'Farrell Please rescind your amendment to the
landmarking of Taix restaurant. The designation should be as
originally recommended and unanimously approved by the
Cultural Heritage Commission. This will ensure that the Taix
building remain intact and allow a redesigned project to be built
around or above it with full environmental review. Thank you
Julian Davies
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Communication from Public

Angela Hill
05/22/2021 03:25 PM
21-0119

Counsel member O’Farrell should immediately rescind his
amendment to the Taix landmarking. The undermining of the
recommendation of the Cultural Heritage Commission is not a
good look for a City Counsel that is weighed down by a
perception of corruption and pay to play access. The Counsel has
a responsibility to all Angelinos to maintain the integrity of city
development with a thoughtful process towards historic
preservation that does not cater to the excess profits of
developers, out of state or otherwise.



